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Dear Parents/Carers,     
  

I write to you today with such sad news. On Sunday 19th March at 9.30pm, one of our WPAT maintenance 

officers Ste Rowley lost his life in a road traffic incident.  As a multi Academy Trust and as a 

school, we were deeply shocked to learn that we had lost a deeply valued member of the school 

community. Ste was woven into the fabric of the Warrington Primary Academy Trust.  
  

You may remember Ste from the early days of Frodsham Primary Academy. He worked together 

with the WPAT estates manager to ensure our school was looking the best it could be. He decorated 

our whole building, built our sensory room, supported the build of our outdoor KS1 area and 

improved the grounds in EYFS.   

  

Those of us who new Ste, knew that he had a larger-than-life personality who endeared himself to 

everyone he met. His personality was as vibrant as his unique look. When he entered a room, you 

knew about it, and it was a rare occasion when you did not part company with Ste without feeling a 

little bit better about life.  
   

As a school community, we will be doing a collection to help support his wife and his 8 children at 

this difficult time. Staff will also be completing a book of memories to include all of the ways Ste 

has helped the children of Frodsham Academy. If you would like to donate, please bring any 

donations to the school office. Next Friday, I will collate the money and visit the family home to 

express our deepest condolences to the family.   

  

May he rest in peace,   

  
  
  

Kind regards  

Mrs Callaghan   
  
  

Mrs Callaghan   

Head of School  

Frodsham Primary Academy  

  


